
TITLE I PROGRAM 
 

The Elkhart Lake-Glenbeulah School District utilizes federal Title I 
program funds to provide educational support for elementary students 
identified as being able to benefit from additional assistance in the 
academic areas.  In addition to receiving support while at school, the 
district recognizes the importance of parent/guardian involvement in 
the educational process.  The district will provide opportunities for the 
parents/guardians to become involved in the design and 
implementation of district Title I program activities and in improving 
the academic achievement and school performance of their children, 
whenever appropriate.  To meet this objective, the district has outlined 
various methods of achieving parent involvement that are outlined in 
the School District Policies #2261 Title I Services and #2261.01 Parent 
Participation in Title I Programs.  These policies will be shared with 
parents of identified students and are also available on the school 
website.  In addition, parents may request and obtain information 
regarding the professional qualifications of their child’s classroom 
teachers and the professional qualifications of paraprofessionals 
providing instructional-related services to their child.  These requests 
should be directed to either Debbie Hammann, or Adam Englebretson, 
District Administrator. 
 
 


